January 17, 2023

Dear Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,
My testimony is in opposition to Senate Bill 2199. | ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.

This bill is poorly written, unethical, and unnecessarily punitive. It also will further erode the
desire for young people to move to or remain in the state. Please give Senate Bill 2199 a Do
Not Pass!

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Christopher Gable
Grand Forks



